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Finally we are about to graduate. These past
five years have gone by all too fast. We, as a
class, have had a lot of hard times, but I think
the good out weighed them.

As we go our separate ways out into life I
hope we can carry fond memories of these years
with us. Though most of us will not see each
other again, I wish you all the best of luck.

Sincerely,
PEE WEE PHILLIPS,

President Class of 1964.
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Vice-President
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